Rosenberg Corey

From: Joe Shea <jshea9@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:18 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: oppose HB-2004-A

I am a landlord in Multnomah County and I urge you to oppose HB-2004-A. I represent the hard working landlords that face the challenge of increasing repair costs and the ever increasing property tax in this county,not all of us are rich landlords or slumlords, just simple tax paying citizens that care about our community.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

J.Shea